The Ridge § beyond

On 29th January 2020, we have an information
evening for all learners and parents/carers to
discover services that are available in the community.
There will be representatives from social care providers,
DWP, DMBC social services and the Jobcentre.
Refreshments will be served throughout the evening.

Bullcroft Memorial Hall,
Chestnut Ave, Carcroft,
Doncaster DN6 8AP

4pm - /pm

01302 897445

info@theridgecollege.co.uk



